July 31, 2020

Baloian Farms Statement on Recall of Imperial Fresh Red Onions in Western
Canada

The Baloian Farms management, food safety and sales teams have been monitoring the
recall by Sysco of Imperial Fresh Jumbo Red Onions in Western Canada very closely.

The recall does not affect any product grown or shipped by Baloian Farms. We currently
do not share any production areas, grower partners or product with the affected product
and suppliers thus far associated with the recall in progress.

No product produced by Baloian Farms and its partners has been packed in the Imperial
Fresh label or supplied to Sysco for repackaging.

We will continue to monitor the information released and will update this statement as
required.
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